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 January 29, 2013 

Labor Dispute at Construction Site in Sarawak, Malaysia 

(As of 6 p.m. Malaysia Time on January 29, 2013) 

 

On January 28, the acts of dispute have occurred between the construction subcontractors 

and their labors at the construction site for the project being undertaken by Chiyoda’s local 

company in Sarawak, Malaysia, and thereafter escalated to strike. 

 

At 6 a.m. (local time) of the same day, some local workers blockaded the road around the 

construction site, and therefore, Chiyoda’s employees and its associates (327 persons, 

including 143 Japanese) were forced to stay at their camp (living quarter). 

 

As of 6 p.m. (local time) of January 29, while some strikers still kept blocking the road 

around the camp to the nearest city, the camp is guarded by the local police, and we 

confirmed that all of them are definitely safe. 

 

Our task force in Chiyoda Global Headquarters in Yokohama is maintaining close and 

constant contacts with employees staying at the camp, and are taking every possible 

measures for safety and normal operation. 

 

The construction subcontractors continue to have the negotiations, backed up by the local 

government agencies, with the representatives from their labors. 

 

We take utmost endeavors to settle the dispute, by putting the highest priority on the safety 

of all the staff staying at the camp.  

 

For more information, please contact: 
 
Chiyoda Corporation 
IR & Public Relations Section 
URL: http://www.chiyoda-corp.com/en 


